Sonja Birr

19-1061

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Jeremiah Novak

Wednesday, September 11, 2019 7:24 AM
Lee Kummer - D5

Sonja Birr

Re: Flag pole at Westfield Park

Please add this to Octobers agenda. Thank u.

Sent from my iPad

>0nSep 9, 2019, at 6:59 PM, Lee Kummer - D5 <lkummer@manitowoc.org> wrote:

>
>

> Hi. My dad isa WWII veteran and a member of the local VFW. Years
> ago the group donated a flag pole for installation at Westfield.

> Apparently the pole has been removed and plaque acknowledging the
> donation has been returned to the group. They feel strongly that the
> donation was for a permanent pole and want to see the city replace it
> with a like pole. Can this been done and if not, Jeremiah, please

> place on the next Pl agenda. Thanks, Lee Sent from my iPad



Chad Scheinoha

From: Heather Sohlden

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 11:31 AM
To: Chad Scheinoha

Cc: Justin Nickels

Subject: Westfield Park - Veterans Flag Pole

Good Afternoon Chad,

We had a male constituent (Allen Karl) stop in the Mayor’s Ofce and spoke with Mayor Nickels requesting a
replacement flag pole be reinstalled at Westfield Park. Allen stated that when Westfield Park was being
developed a flag pole the VFW Veterans installed was removed with the promise it would be
reinstalled/replaced however this was never done. Allen stated he previously spoke with Butch Drumm who
informed him that the City still had the original VFW plaque that was on the original flag pole and would hold
onto it in case areplacement was installed. Allen would like this flag pole reinstalled as soon as possible with
the plaque remounted. If you have any questions you can contact Allen at home: 920.684.5417.

Heather L. Sohldewn

Confidential Secretary * Mayor/Attorney Office
City Hall * goo Quay Street * Manitowoc, Wl 54220
Mayor 920.686.6990 * Attorney 920.686.6980
hsohlden@manitowoc.org * www.manitowoc.org

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above.
If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the
address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.
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